
Planning application comment was submitted on thel6 April 2024 09:15 AM 

The following is a comment on application P240422/F by Peter Stringer 

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application 

Comment: The increase in traffic on the road between Hereford and villages that are expanding with more 

housing estates. Flooding on the Lugg meadows and increased sewage. Already two infant/junior schools in the 

area. 

Attachment: 

Their contact details are as follows: 

First name: Peter 

Last name: Stringer 

Email: 

Postcode: HR1 2RP 

Address: 8 Dymond Close, Hereford, HR1 2RP 

lnfrastructure from section 106 to consider: Affordable and social housing for local people only 

Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uinfo/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details? 

id=240422 

Form reference: FS-Case-606 1 97053 
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